BAMTA Board Minutes

May 15, 2013

Attendance:  Mitzi Babb, Norma Schattke,  Martha Thompson, Michele Wooten   

                    Absent:  Lacey Wheeler, Heather Hall, Robin Katz 

Minutes of 4-17-13 read and approved

Treasurer Report: 
· Checking balance - $9249.00.     Savings balance - $6294.00

· Achievement Day expenses are not fully paid.
Nomination of Officers 2013-14: 

· Board reviewed election requirements
· Carol Wickham-Revier agreed to act as 2013/14 president.  Her name will be presented at the general meeting for acceptance.

· President Elect still to be filled.  Cheryl Scherer is considering this position.

· Fourth Vice President - student activities still to be filled

· All other positions are filled:  Treasurer - Martha Thompson; Recording Secretary - Michele Wooten; First Vice President (Mentoring) Lacey Wheeler; Second Vice President (Enrichment) Robin Katz; Third Vice President (Outreach) Norma Schattke
Communication Streamlining with Lisa Harrington
· Lisa agreed to work (July 2013) through any transitional changes with Edmund Johnsen as a new website is designed.  Action:  Mitzi Babb will inform Edmund Johnsen that Lisa will be working with him. 
· Lisa recommended the use of Word Press for the new website.
· Other items considered for inclusion on web site (besides the list generated at 4-17-13 meeting):  current events; links to documents; videos of events.
· We would like to post minutes on website.

· Acknowledgement that general membership will need to be trained to use the web site especially for newsletter retrieval. 

· Decision:  A cap of $600.00 was approved for web site design changes. #1 5-15-13.
Newsletter needs editor: Discussion with Lisa Harrington resulted in no clear decision.  This item tabled for future meeting.
